

Musicians Union of Australia Adelaide Branch U4/ 23 King William Rd UNLEY 5061 ph 8272 5013 fax 8272 7841 mob 0412 336 121 email musosa@bigpond.net.au

Dear FWC,

I thank you for taking my call yesterday in regard to the amendments required in the Musician Union of Australia Financial statements for the year ending 30 June 2023.

As discussed, there were the following errors:

Page 5/54 The Members of the committee of Management should not include Doug Clark and Bob Guy.

Page 11/54. The correct reading under Revenue from contracts with customers should also include Import Fees.

Page 40/54 The correct address for the building leased by the MUA should read Unit 4 23 King William Road Unley 5061

Page 44/54 Should Read All remaining members of the FEDERAL COUNCIL.

Page 53/54 The name on the Officers declaration should be John Callisto being the Federal President.

Once again, I apologise for the errors that have occurred in the Financial statement report for the year ending 2023.

If there are any queries or clarification on any of the corrections provided, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

John Callisto.

Musicians' Union of Australia. Federal Office. Mob 0412 336 121